
Donate to West Craven Marching Eagles 

While every float and entry are valued and appreciated, the West Craven Marching High School 
Band stands out. These high school students dedicate countless hours to practice making the 
band as good as it can be.  

Here is how Cory Lipsky, West Craven High School Marching Eagles Band director, describes 
their needs: 

Thank you for having the Marching Eagles all these years in the Fairfield Harbour Christmas 
Parade! It is always a pleasure to support our communities. We get very little funding from the 
county that goes towards marching band. We are a self-funded activity primarily though 
student band fees, donations, and sponsorships. We use donations to help cover our operating 
expenses, new equipment/instruments, new uniforms, and other items. We are looking at 
replacing one of our bands trailers and replacing several of our older instruments. Individually, 
these items can cost anywhere from 1000 to 2000 a piece, and of course a new enclosed 24ft 
trailer can be upwards of 5000. Please pass this information on to any businesses that you know 
also. We are happy to advertise for any local business with one of our sponsorship levels. I have 
attached one of our sponsorship forms. Advertisements range from a shoutout at football 
games to name and logo on our 28ft trailer that gets pulled across Eastern NC to Raleigh and 
sometimes beyond.  Again, thanks for having us, and we look forward to next year. Have a 
happy holiday and new year! 
 
Respectfully,  
Cory Lipsky, West Craven HS, Director of Bands 
 
Please consider donating to this worthy cause. The gift of a marching band in our parade is 
priceless! Please drop off donations at the POA office or Ellen McElree at 6101 Cutlass Court 
and we’ll send the checks to WCHS from Fairfield Harbour. 
 
Make check payable to: West Craven Band Boosters 
West Craven Band Boosters is a 501c3 Organization. Tax ID: 56-1312722 
 

Sincerely, 

The Christmas Parade Committee 


